[bookmark: _GoBack]From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 22 February 2015 16:31
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/02004/HYBRID

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 4:30 PM on 22 Feb 2015 from Mr malcolm griffiths.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land South Of Perdiswell Farm Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE:- Up to 1500 dwellings, including affordable housing and up to a 150 unit care village (C2) with associated publicly accessible ancillary facilities; site for a new primary school; up to 930sqm of retail space; up to 7,500sqm locally led employment (B1/B2/B8) including link and ride; site for a football association step 5 football facility with publicly accessible ancillary facilities; public open space, associated infrastructure, engineering and ancillary works, (all matters reserved except for means of access to the development); and Full Planning:- development of Phase 1 at the south western corner of the site for the erection of 29 residential dwellings (29 or the 1500 described above) with associated open space, parking and landscaping; with vehicular access provided from Upper Campsfield Road (A4095), Shipton Road and Oxford Road (A44) 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Duxbury 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr malcolm griffiths

	Email:
	

	Address:
	85a oxford st, woodstock ox20 1tl



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	This proposal can be summed up very simply - TOO MUCH! Why? Infrastructure overload and affect on an historic town. However much us locals object it will most likely get pushed through (ie the Berkeley Homes development - no social or contribution to the town, just an ill thought out high density architectural mess). The Palace means a lot to the Town yet they should work out other ways to balance their books or just cut back. This is not just a local problem yet affecting most of the South. The solution - we have enough houses, they are just not where people want to live. Then we have too many people.... If we don't stand up and voice our thoughts then we get nowhere, yet will it make a difference? If over half of Woodstock doesn't want this, then it shouldn't happen - what has become of our MP's idea of Localism?




